April 2004

Current Events

Mar 30 (Tue) Post-trip party
for Summit County and
Pre-trip party for Snowmass,
Senor Matias, 90th & Arbor,
Time 7:00 pm

April 13 (Tue) Board
Meeting, McCall Press, 3219
Leavenworth. Time 6:00 pm.
All members welcome

April 13 (Tue) Post-trip party
for Snowmass trip.

Upstream Brewery, 514 So.
11th St. Time: 7:30 pm

Future Events

May 4 (Tue) Board meeting,
McCall Press 3219
Leavenworth. Time 6:30 pm
All members welcome.

May 23 (Sun) Election Party.
Time and place TBA in next
newsletter.

Sally Dier, Vice-President
Activities

FUN IN THE SUN!
Summit County Trip
March 11-13, 2004

Nine members of the Omaha Ski Club gathered in
Summit County for three days of Spring skiing. The
weather was warm, the skies were blue and the snow
was well groomed. On Thursday, Andy Rabick, Pat
Connelly, Dave Lawler and Teri Hammon enjoyed skiing
at Copper Mountain while Ray, Jane, Regan, Alaric and
Greer Schulte enjoyed a day at Breckenridge. Later that
evening, a welcome party was held at the pool, featuring
pizza and pop. Leftovers were graciously accepted by the
Best Western staff. Friday the group was split between
Vail and Copper Mountain for another day in the sun.

On the last day, we were joined by Pat’s cousin,
Brian who had skied with us during the FSA trip to
Copper Mountain last year. We converged on Keystone,
along with many other enthusiastic youngsters on their
first day of Spring Break! Greer was the leader of the
pack, racing down the mountain. She was the first to get
to the lift. Alaric was a close second and Regan proved to
be the energizer bunny. She just kept going and going,
no matter how tough the terrain was. Pat, Brian and Andy
ended the day with a bump run, the Schulte’s headed
back to Denver and Teri got back on the lift for that last
run of the trip. We enjoyed the last evening relaxing in the
hot tub and then went to Dillon for dinner at Pug Ryan’s
Steakhouse. Good food...after we located the place.
Everyone enjoyed the skiing, sunshine and good friends!

Teri Hammon, Summit County Trip Captain

Board members needed - - elections in May - - see inside
Sand Volleyball time -- see back cover

www_.omahaskiclub.org




(Right) OSC at Keystone —
Teri, Ray, Greer, Alaric, Dave,
Pat, Andy, Jane, Regan

Summit County 2004

(Below) Mark, Anne, Andy
looking for direction at Lake
Louise

USRSA/Banff 2004

(Left) the famous “castle” —
the Banff Springs Hotel

USRSA/Banff 2004

SKI &
SNOWBOARD

* Equipment e Ski Service
¢ Clothing ¢ Hot Wax
* Rental * Accessories and morel

“Qur Business Is Fun”
7407 “L" St. « Omaha, NE ¢ 339-4774




PRESIDENTS CORNER

This years ski season is just about over. There is one trip left to go and this season will be history. With the
great early season snow, the skiing this year has been really good. Although there has not been much snow out
West lately. The last trip going to Snowmass could end up being more of a great tanning experience and hot
tub party then a great ski trip. Hopefully, the weather will help us out between now and then. Colorado alway
seems to get two or three really big late season snows. That will give us just enough snow to have fun in. Skiing
is all about having fun, right?

The Omaha Ski Club offered five quality trips this year. Although our total number of skiers were down, all of
the trips went well and everyone attending has had great ski experiences. With that in mind now is the time to
start thinking about next years ski trips. The board needs your thoughts on this subject. Where do you, the
members, want to go. We can set up a trip to almost anywhere but we need people to sign up and go on these
trips. There are so many places we have not skied lately or have never skied before. Let someone on the board
know where you want to go, so we can plan a great ski season for next year.

Board members? The election party will again be in May this year. We need people to run for the board.
Some of you need to step up and help run this club. Most of the current board members have been on the
board for a long time. We need people with new ideas and energy to help keep this club running. This club ha
been around for a long time but without a board to run it and recruit new members it will not last much longer.
Contact Dave Lawler for information on what you need to do to run. Dragons rock!

Pat McCall, President OSC

OMAHA SKI CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
JUNE 2003 - MAY 2004

MEMBERSHIP STATUS: NEW__ RENEWAL___ FAMILY $25__  SINGLE $22__
LIST MEMBER INFORMATION - - - PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY
FIRST NAME M. LAST NAME DATE OF BIRTH SEX

1. -
2. -
3. .
4. -
5. -
6. .
ADDRESS

cITy STATE ZIP CODE

HOME PH. WORK PH.

EMAIL (check this box [] if ok to publish e-mail address in club directory)
COMMENTS

REFERRED BY.
NOTE: BY SIGNING THIS APPLICATION | RELIEVE THE OMAHA SKI CLUB, INC. (OSC) OF ANY RESPONSIBILITY FOR
ACCIDENT OR INJURY | INCUR WHILE PARTICIPATING IN ANY OSC ACTIVITIES. | ALSO CERTIFY THAT | AM OF LEGAL
DRINKING AGE IN THE STATE OF NEBRASKA.

DATE SIGNATURE (MUST BE SIGNED AND DATED)
[OSC USE ONLY}] MEMBERSHIP NO. BD. TR. NL.




BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT
Pat McCall 345-1881 (H)
president@omahaskiclub.org  342-8898 (W)
VICE PRESIDENT/TRIPS
Teri Hammon 571-4517 (H)
vp-trips@omahaskiclub.org
VICE PRESIDENT/ACTIVITIES
Sally Dier 493-6056 (H)
vp-activities@omahaskiclub.org
SECRETARY
Jennifer Pedersen 397-6842 (H)
secretary@omahaskiclub.org
TREASURER
Don Hammond 493-5653 (H)
treasurer@omahaskiclub.org

COMMITTEES
MEMBERSHIP
Barb Larson 991-6997 (H)
membership@omahaskiclub.org
NEWSLETTER
Dave Lawler 328-9278 (H)

newsletter@omahaskiclub.org  328-3982 (W)

RACE
Phil Bintz (712) 483-2668 (H)
race@omahaskiclub.org

MARKETING/PUBLIC RELATIONS

Brian Moore. 871-4526 (cell)
marketing@omahaskiclub.org

FSA DIRECTOR

Craig Larson 991-6997 (H)

fsa-director@omahaskiclub.org

OSC Website...www.omahaskiclub.org

A Funny Thing Happened In The Lift Line

by Jennifer Pedersen
Ever have one of those days when everything is just clicking
together. You get up and your roommate has the coffee made.
You walk over to the restaurant for breakfast and a table just
opens up as you walk in the door. A foot of fresh snow has fallen
overnight. You get dressed and remember all of your
paraphernalia in the right order-the first try! You ski out of your
condo and right onto the lift. What a day! All is great! The stars
are in alignment! The fates are smiling upon you!

Well, | was having just such a day up the lift, down an awesome
run without a single mishap and into the lift line. What could go
wrong? Well | had to ask. Here | was standing in the lift line as |
had for thousands maybe, ten thousands of times when IT
happened. What you might ask. | was standing there minding my
own business without a care in the world when...

(Please send your best lift line story to
secretary@omahaskiciub.org, the conclusion of this story will be
chosen from the submissions.)

Moving?
Tell us before you move--the Post Office will NOT
forward the OSC Newsletter because of its 3rd
class postage classification. Notify Dave Lawler of
changes.

P.O. BOX 3104
OMAHA, NE 68103-0104

Spring is here, so it's time to start thinking about
another sand volleyball season. We play coed recreational
volleyball, skill/experience is not required (but certainly is
welcomed).

No details are available yet, but we would like to follow the
same plan as in previous years, Wednesday hights at 7:00
p.m. with play starting in April or May. We would like to
have 8 people on the roster, maybe 10, preferably an equal
number of men and women, and subs in addition to that
would be ok also. People will be placed on the team on a
first-come, first-served basis. This is not an official 0SC
sponsored activity, so non-members are welcome.

Cost will depend on how many are on the team. Contact Dave
Lawler at (712) 328-3982 or newsletter@omahaskiclub for

more information or to sign up.
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